
Change of Address of SIP and CEI Training Provider – 

Grace Management & Consultancy Services Pte Ltd 
With effect from 24 June 2013, Grace Management & Consultancy Services 

Pte Ltd (GMCS), one of the accredited training providers appointed by the 

Ministry of Manpower for the Settling-in Programme (SIP) and the Certificate 

of Employment Intermediaries (CEI) training course, will be operating at a 

new address.  

The new address of the training centre is 10 Raeburn Park, Block C, 

#02-00, Singapore 088702. SIP and CEI training courses will be held at the 

new location. Registration procedures for both training courses are not 

affected by the change of address.  

Please be informed that the new location will have a shuttle bus service from Outram MRT Station. 

There will also be ample parking available in Raeburn Park’s compound as well as at HDB carpark at Blk 

108.  

For further clarifications, please contact GMCS directly at 62994333 or email gracemgt@gmcs.com.sg. 

You are subscribed to this service as our record shows that you are a licensee of an employment 

agency or you are registered as an employment agency personnel. Click here if you wish to subscribe 

your staff to the 'Employment Agency Bulletin'. 
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